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Johanna DeLong

From: Julia Richardson <juliarichardsonrealtor@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2024 10:06 PM
To: Johanna DeLong
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Highland Farms Proposed Cannabis Grow

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please deny this request.  We don’t need anyone regardless of purpose disturbing anymore Serpentine 
soil with naturally asbestos in our County.  The worst place is near a lake that residents and children use 
for recreation. 
 
Too many grow operations don’t comply with regulations.  There are many places in the County where 
they can do this operation without the negative affects of asbestos being released into the environment. 
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